GBPF Scotland Director's Report March 2013

At the Scottish EGM, on the 16th September 2012, held in Glasgow, with 15 members present the re-integration of S.P.A and GBPF was unanimously agreed.

As a result of this, a Scottish team attended the 4 Nations on the 24th November 2012 held in Caerphilly. There has been positive feedback from the team members and interest from other members to take part in future GBPF competitions.

The Scottish AGM was held on the 10th February, 2013 in Glasgow. A Committee was formed with some long serving members and some new younger members. It was a full and productive meeting. The main topic being the adoption of a domestic drug testing programme in Scotland. A comprehensive competition calendar for 2013 was agreed, the first competition to be held on the 3rd March.

Re-integration with GBPF has generated enthusiasm and interest within the Scottish membership. The new Committee will encourage this interest, particularly amongst the younger members as they are the future of our sport.

Alex Mathieson GBPF Director for Scotland